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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Prosecutor Will Not File Criminal Charges in Creach Shooting  
SPOKANE COUNTY, January 21, 2011 – Spokane County Prosecuting Attorney Steve Tucker will not file criminal charges against Deputy Brian Hirzel for the shooting of Pastor Wayne Scott Creach on August 25, 2010.
According to Tucker, the investigation conducted by the Spokane Police Department and Washington State Patrol was thoroughly reviewed by three seasoned deputy prosecutors.  “Deputy Prosecuting Attorneys Jack Driscoll, Larry Steinmetz and Ed Hay have more than 70 years of experience in criminal cases.  As a result of the evidence, investigation and their review, it was determined that the facts of the case do not warrant filing criminal charges against Deputy Hirzel,” Tucker said.  
Justifiable homicide or the use of deadly force by law enforcement is outlined in the Washington State Criminal Code.  WCC 9A.16.040 (3) states, “A public officer shall not be held criminally liable for using deadly force without malice and with a good faith belief that such act is justifiable pursuant to this section.”
During a meeting with the Creach family this morning, Tucker gave them a copy of the report and discussed the results of the investigation.
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